NATIONAL LAW UNIVERSITY MEGHALAYA

No.NLUM/ESTT/NLU/91/2024/ 84,2 Dated Shillong the 02" July, 2024

NOTIFICATION

It is hereby notified that 03 July, 2024 is declared as a holiday on account of “Beh
Deinkhlam” also being a State Holiday.
However, due to the ongoing admissions and arrival of new students, all concerned are to

render their support and assistance for smooth workflow of the University.

By Order,

National Law University Meghalaya

Copy to:-
1. P.A. to the Vice Chancellor, National Law University Meghalaya, for information.
2. System Analyst, National Law University Meghalaya, to upload in the University
website.
3. All Faculty, Non — Faculty and Students, National Law University Meghalaya, for
information.
4. Office copy.

Registrar
National Law University Meghalaya



